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Report name:  

Street Naming and Numbering approved list 

Officer(s) presenting:  

Zayd Al-Jawad 

Reason for it being before Planning & Development Committee:  

The attached list of suitable street names for Stevenage has been updated following both existing 

being used and new names being suggested. 

Other briefings:  

Street Naming and Numbering Committee approval and all member consultation in summer 2021. 

Likely next steps: 

Following any approval, the updated list can be used for referencing new street names.  


